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COMMERCIAL AND 
PROFESSIONAL 
PHOTOGRAPHY 
AND FILMING 

The Trustees and Volunteers of Bannockburn House thank you for your interest in our 

17th Century property with links to many exciting events in Scottish history. 

The house is now owned by the local community and will be conserved and used for the 

enjoyment and benefit of future generations. It is a listed building which means that it is 

culturally significant and must be kept safe from damage. It also ensures that its repair, 

development, and use will be sympathetic and appropriate to its history and placement in the 

landscape. 

Conserving and maintaining the building, and developing it into a central feature of our 

community will cost a large amount. Charging a fee for commercial and professional 

photography is one way of raising the money we will need. 

We welcome photographers and film makers to Bannockburn House provided 

their work and the uses it is put to are consistent with our aims, in keeping 

with our brand, and will not damage the house, its contents, or grounds. 

Commercial and professional photography (including tripod use) is not allowed in 

Bannockburn House or grounds without advance negotiation and written permission. Also, 

we ask that the use of tripods with spikes are not used within the house due to possible 

damage to the property.  

We will ask you to complete an application form and contact you to arrange a site meeting to 

discuss your proposal. You will be asked to conduct a risk assessment, provide evidence that 

you hold appropriate insurances, and to sign a contract covering the fee and other terms and 

conditions agreed. 

For further information please contact us by email 

willie@bannockburnhouse.scot 

Note: Special arrangements may be made for access if you are a student, photographic group, 

or other amateur photographer seeking to undertake photography or filming for private study 

or other personal use, and you should contact us by email to arrange this. Please note that 

there may be a facility fee payable to cover the costs of supervision. 
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